214
Kathx CooEer

From: Erin Lacue <elacue@chsdl.org>

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 11:42 AM

To: IRRC

Subject: Non-immunized children document 6-336 IRRC #: 3146

Can the wording "must not" be used instead of "may not" ?

Also is it possible to get the the first 5 days of school or risk exclusion extended to 30 days or October 1st. Itis
going to be very difficult for school nurses to get this done with in the first 5 days of school along with all of the
other School Nurse duties the beginning of the school year. Thirty days will be feasible for school nurse to
enforce and still get all new medications and new health conditions taken care of, for the best outcome for all of
the students ?

Thank you,
=

Erin Lacue, MSN, RN, CSN -

Cambria Heights Middle/High School

426 Glendale Lake Road

Patton, PA 16668

Phone: 814-674-3601

Fax: 814-674-5605 3 -
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CONFIDENTIAL

CHSD Email Disclaimer

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended only for the person or entity to
which it is addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately via
email and delete this email along with any attachments from your system. Any unauthorized or improper
disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this e-mail and attached documents is strictly
prohibited. The views and opinions of this email or attachments are reflections of the author and are not
necessarily the views and opinions of the CHSD. We do not accept responsibility or liability for any loss or
damage from the receipt of this email, its use, or for any errors or omissions.



